
COMMON NEALTH OF VIRGINUA
Co’onel Gary T. Settle It. Colonel Tracy S. Russillo

Superintendent D EPARjFM E NT OF STATE POLICE Deputy Superintendent
7700 Midlothian Turnpike

(804) 6742000 North Chesterfield, Virginia 23235

April 3, 2019

Chief Terry L. Suit
Hampton Division of Police
40 Lincoln Street
Hampton, VA 23669

Dear Chief Suit:

This letter is to notify you that your request to send two (2) investigators from your
agency to attend the 2019 lnterqiationai Association of Auto Theft investigators (1AATI)
Training Seminar in Lexington, Kjentucky (June 2-6, 2019) has been approved.

On April 2, 2019, payment was sent from the Virginia State Police Property and Finance
Division in the amount of $2,000 to your agency.

If you have any questions, please contact First Sergeant Thomas Molnar at (804)-674-
2586 or email Thomas.Molnar~vsp.virginia.qov.

Sincerely,

Superintendent

GTS/tjm

Copy: Lieutenant Colonel Timot .iy D. Lyon
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